
IMAGINE YOUR STORY 

The 2020 AWC “Virtual” 

Summer Library 

Program 

WHEN? June 29 – August 16 

HOW CAN YOU PARTICIPATE? 

Preregistration begins June 22! 

 

 

We are very excited to announce our “low” 
contact Summer Library Program! There will be 
4 “challenges” or programs for 4 different 
age groups so the whole family can now 
participate in the Summer Library Program.  

Ages 0 - 5 

 Parents will read aloud to their child and log 

20 books.  

 Three craft activities will be available and 

bagged (supplies/instructions included) for 

pick up at the library.  

Ages 6 - 12  

 Children log their own reading or reading 

with parents for a potential total of 10 hours 

(600) minutes with an option of 5 activities 

that can be picked up through the library 

and 3 very short book reviews. 

 Each 30 minutes of reading logged, craft 

activity completed or short review will result 

in the participant earning a badge and a 

virtual ticket that the student may place in 

the prize package of their choice.  

Ages 13 – 17 

 The teen challenge involves a lot of self-

choice! Each participant may read 5 books. 

Each book needs to be from one of the 10 

different categories from a given list.  

 Teens can earn virtual tickets for each hour 

of reading they do (up to 10 hours), by 

writing reviews (up to 3) and for logging the 

title of each of the 5 books they read. The 

more you do the more virtual tickets you 

receive! 

Ages 18+ 

 Adults can read 5 books and write short 

reviews about the books they read. Each 

book and review will result in a virtual ticket 

to enter the prize package drawing.  

How do you get started? 

1.  Go to pardeevillelibrary.beanstack.org. 

2.  Click on “Register an Individual or 

Family” and follow the directions. 

If you have questions or need help with the 

online Beanstack process, please contact 

the Library at 608-429-2354. 

Note: If you want to participate but would rather 

not use the online version, stop by the Library 

and pick up a paper log. You can have a staff 

member sign you up when you pick up your 

paper log or you can wait. All paper logs must 

be turned in by August 7, 2020 to allow staff 

time to enter your logging information so your 

reading can go towards the prize drawing! 

VIRTUAL TICKETS and PRIZES 

Each age group challenge has at least two 

prize packages. Place your virtual ticket/s in 

the prize package of your choosing. 

Drawing will take place on August 16, 2020. 

Complete more challenges, earn more 

tickets, better chance to WIN a prize!  


